
                                                                     Westchester Corvette Club 

May 5, 2022 meeting minutes 

Attendees:  Vin Camporeale, Rich Sarcone, Joe Sparono, Eric Canova, Donald Baisley, Geoffrey 
Bono, Jim Theiss, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Lou Saltarelli, Rich Dolce, Rich Morganti, Ralph Raiano, Joe 
Covais, Al Oliva, Dennis Tedesco, Art Templeton, Dennis Pennino 

 Rich Sarcone brought the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  

 Rich Dolce opened the meeting with an update on the Auto Center Car Show.  We 
will be meeting at the Auto Center on Sunday May 15th. At 7am to start set up. 
Rich requested if anyone could bring an extension cord folding table or shade tent 
it would be appreciated.  It is recommended you also bring your own chair since 
none will be provided.  Rain date for the show will be May 22nd.  Rich will make 
the decision to postpone on Saturday May 14th by 6pm.  

 Art Templeton brought all the ingredients for goodie bags to the meeting and all 
members stuffed the bags at the end of the meeting.   The task took all of 10 
minutes.  Thanks to Art and all those who helped.    He also noted that on July 5th 
Curry will display, in their show room, from 11am to 5pm the new ZO6. 

 Rich Sarcone reminded all members that the New York Cruisers will be hosting 
the Westchester Corvette Club at their Friday May 13th cruise night in Brewster.  
All those interested, we will be meeting at the McDonalds on route 22 in Brewster 
at 4.00 pm.   

 New business:  This years Picnic is Scheduled for August 7th 12 to 4PM.  The 
location is in Somers at Reese Park.  The reservation is in Rich Dolce’s name; 
however, the chairman of the event is Dennis Tedesco. 

 It was brought to the attention of the membership that we have no official 
storage for all the club paraphernalia. Presently all of it is dispersed in a few 
locations.  After some discussion it was agreed that the club will find a storage 
facility not to exceed $110.00 per month.     

 Treasurers report:  Rich Morganti reported we have a total of $4,273.14.  

  Rich Sarcone requested a motion to adjourn.  Joe Covis made the motion and 
Geof Buono second at 7:03PM. 

 Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday June 7, 2022, 6:30pm, at Curry. 

 
Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


